
Message 

From: Abby Stec [stec 
Sent : 6/26/201111:43:47 AM 
To: Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 
CC: Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrat ive Group/cn=Recipients/cn=ehoughton]; Michele Rich 

[mrich@envnet.org] 

Hi Paul, 

TOC0050747 

In view of our prior conversations regarding the possibility of a flat roof structure as opposed 
to a fabric dome structure on the sports facility, I have set up a meeting with one of my 
colleagues at Sprung Structures on Tuesday at 10:00. 

The meeting is on site at PRA to discuss the structural integrity required for housing solar 
panels and running off the grid. I would like to come into future meetings with as much of the 
ground work completed as possible. 

I know we both have many contacts in renewable energy so I will get the specs and we can 
review them for discussion purposes. I have already determined that they meet all of the LEED 
requirements. 

Regards, 
Abby 

Abby Stec LEED AP 
Development Officer 
Pretty River Academy 
Board President, Environment Network 

phone (705) 444-9275 
fax (705) 444-4517 
cell 
email astec@prettyriveracademy.com 


